UNITED STATES

Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATIN: Mr., Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

This letter refers to the LaSalle County Station Inspection (Report Nos. 50-
373/91025(DRP); 50-374/91025(DRP)) conducted on December 3, 1991, through
January 14, 1992. The 1nspection report omitted the 1nc1usion, 1n the summary
paragraph, of concerns closed in paragraph 11 and contained an incomplete
sentence in paragraph 4.e. The corrected pages are attached. We request that
these pages be u.ed to replace page 1 and 6 of the report.

In accorasnce witii 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed page(s) of the inspection report will be placed
in the NRC Public Document Ronm.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning these changes,

Sincere]y,

o
G ” ~(e(,f§v egf—‘ﬁ'//z
Brent Clayte. ie
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Attachment:

Page 1 and Page 6 of
Inspection Reports Nos.
$1-373/91025(DRP)
50-.74/91025(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
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Commonwealth [dison Company

cc w/attachment:

D.
|
G.

Galle, Vice President - BWR
Operations

Kovach, Nuclear Licensing
Manager

J. Diederich, Station Manager

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
0C/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors LaSalle,
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J.
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Dresden, Quad Cities
Hubbard

McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
0'Brien, Governor's Office
of Consumer Services

Licensing Project Manager, NRR

R.

Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of I1linois Center




